

Bismarck-Henning Rossville-Alvin High School DACC Field Trip | Thursday, November 2 | 9-11am Permission Slip

Return by OCTOBER 27th!

Dear BHRA Parents/Guardians:

BHRA students have been invited to attend the upcoming event "Jag Quest: Map Your Future at DACC" on the campus of Danville Area Community College. This is a brand new event that is meant to introduce students to all the different majors and programs DACC has to offer.

The event is open to all interested students. Students who are unsure about their future, have multiple career interests, want to take DACC classes while in high school (Dual Credit, College Express), or want to attend DACC after graduation are especially encouraged to attend.

Transportation will be provided by BHRA. *Please reach out to Mendy Stephens* (mstephens@bismarck.k12.il.us) with any questions about transportation.

For event questions, please contact "recruitment@dacc.edu" or 217.443.8593.

If you give your student permission to attend, please sign this form below and return it by FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27th.

STUDENT NAME:	GRADE:
PARENT SIGNATURE:	

